
 

 

 

Notice of Public Information Centre 2 
Mississauga Sewage Pumping Stations Upgrades – Silver Birch Trail Sewage Pumping Station 

The Region of Peel has identified the need to upgrade the Silver 
Birch Trail Sewage Pumping Station (SPS) as shown on the map due 
its aging infrastructure. An Environmental Assessment (EA) study is 
underway to determine the best solution for the required upgrades. 

The first Public Information Centre (PIC) held on April 19, 2017, for 
the Silver Birch Trail SPS, Rosemere Road SPS and Indian Road SPS 
presented background information, alternatives evaluation, 
conceptual designs and proposed construction impact reduction 
measures. 

The project team agreed that a second PIC was needed based on 
comments received and additional options that needed to be 
considered. Additionally, the report for the Silver Birch Trail SPS will 
be filed separately from the Rosemere Road and Indian Road SPS. 

Public Information Centre 2 
A second Public Information Centre (PIC 2) is being held to address 
the comments received at PIC 1.  A revised conceptual design, 
proposed construction activities, construction impact reduction 
measures and next steps for the Silver Birch SPS will be presented. 
It will be held on: 

Date:  Tuesday, June 5, 2018 
Time:  6 to 8 p.m. 
Location: Lorne Park Hall 

1288 Lorne Park Road, Mississauga 

PIC 2 will be an informal drop-in session where attendees can review project information and ask questions.  

How to Get Involved 
The Region of Peel wants anyone with an interest in this study to have an opportunity to provide input to help the project team in 
the decision making process. For more information about the project please visit peelregion.ca, click on water and wastewater, 
environmental assessments, current water and wastewater project EAs, Mississauga and then Mississauga Sewage Pumping Station 
Upgrades.  

If you cannot attend PIC 2 and would like to submit comments, or be notified about future project activities, please contact the 
Project Manager: 

Jimmy Chong, P.Eng. 
Project Manager, Wastewater Division 
10 Peel Centre Drive, Suite B, 4th Floor 
Brampton, Ontario L6T 4B9 
jimmy.chong@peelregion.ca 
905-791-7800 ext. 7886 
 
 
The Region of Peel is committed to ensure that all Regional services, programs and facilities are inclusive and accessible for persons with disabilities. Please contact 
the Project Manager if you need any disability accommodations to provide comments or feedback for this study.  

This notice was first issued on May 24, 2018 


